
THRU:  Directorate of Family and Morale, Welfare and Recreation 

Support Services Division, ATTN:  Tina Angell 

FOR:  Private Organization Operating on Carlisle Barracks 

 

Dear Private Organization: 

 

    Carlisle Barracks will be having a briefing on Private 

Organization policies and what is needed in order to operate on 

the installation. Briefing will be held sometime in August. It 

is important you contact the Private Organization Coordinator 

Johnny Barreto (johnny.j.barreto.naf@mail.mil) or Tina Angell 

(tina.l.angell2.naf@mail.mil) through email as soon as possible. 

Any contact through email may NOT be used by a federal 

government email, only a personal email. Requests to continue to 

operate on Carlisle Barracks as an authorized private 

organization under the provisions of AR 210-22, Private 

Organizations on Department of Army Installations.   

 

It is important you attend this Private Organization 

Briefing in order to know how Carlisle Barracks is asking you to 

operate and run your Private Organization.    

 

 

 In your email please provide your current point of contact, 

name, phone number(s) and email(s). 

 

 

 

Johnny Barreto 

Private Organization Coordinator  

Financial Management Technician  

46 Ashburn Drive Room 125 

Carlisle Barracks MWR  

 

COMM: (717)245-4703 

DSN: 242-4703 

EMAIL: johnnyjohn.w.barreto.naf@mail.mil 
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*THIS EVENT DOES NOT EXPRESS OR IMPLY AN ENDORSEMENT OF ANY PRODUCTS, SERVICES, OR FIRMS 
BY THE US ARMY, CARLISLE BARRACKS, OR THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT* 
 


